
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
7 October 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 13 Trial Examinations November 2019 

 
 I’m pleased to inform you that Trial Examinations have been booked for students the week of    
 4 November 2019.  The general timetable can be found below: 
 

 Monday 4th 
November 

Tuesday 5th 
November 

Wednesday 6th 
November 

Thursday 7th 
November 

Friday 8th 
November 

Exam 
Starts at 
9am 

Film Studies 
Conference Room 
2hr 30min 

 English Language 
Conference Room 
2hr 30min 

Media 
Sports Hall 
2hr 15min 

Health & Social 
Care 
Sports Hall 
1hr 30 min 

Exam 
Starts at 
11:00 

 Psychology 
Paper1 
2hrs 
PE2 

BTEC Applied 
Science 
Sports Hall 
90 mins 
Start 11:30am 

Psychology 
Paper2 
2hrs 
PE2 

English Lit 
PE2 
1hr 40min 

Exam 
Starts at 
1:30pm 

    Psychoglogy 
Paper 3 in PE2 
1hr 30 min 

 
The school will follow the JCQ regulations for examinations which are attached to this letter for you and 
your child to read.  
 
Please be very clear, mobile phones are not allowed upon any student during the examination; these 
must be handed to an invigilator at the start of the exam or locked away.  Watches must be removed 
from the wrist and placed upon the desk.  Further examination regulation documents can be found on 
the school website 
https://www.buckinghamschool.org/page/?title=Exams+and+Study+Information&pid=84. 
 
Individual timetables will be issued to students before half-term and seating plans will be posted up 
before the examinations begin. 
 
If you have any questions about examinations please email exams@buckinghamschool.org and I will do 
my very best to help you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs C Brearley 
Interim Examinations/Data Manager 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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